
 

Since dogs are not allowed in the Fruit Stand, please follow the appropriate route to get you where you need to go. Please maintain a tight leash and beware of 

traffic. 

The Picnic and Main Play Area is a self-contained, fenced-in area and you cannot access the U-Pick area from here.  If you are planning to do U-Pick, please have 

someone from your party pay for your baskets and plan to meet up with them behind the fruit stand so you can all enter the orchard together. Follow the same 

Paw Path on your way back out of the Orchard.  Enjoy your day!  


